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Public Invited to Discuss Final Draft of City Sign Code
 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth’s Planning Division would like to hear from businesses, sign companies,
residents, and other interested stakeholders concerning the proposed rules and regulations for signs. 
 
A public information meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 12, 2012, from 9:00 am to 10:00 am in
Room 303, City Hall (411 West First Street).  The final draft of the sign code is expected to be reviewed by the
Planning Commission at an October 9, 2012, public hearing.
 
An electronic copy of the document is available online. To find more information please go to: 
www.duluthmn.gov/planning. 
 
 
Comments on the proposed sign code can be directed to Steven Robertson at (218) 730-5580 or by email at
srobertson@duluthmn.gov
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